
John T. Jansen, Director
Department of Human Services

Jen Freiheit, Health Officer/Director
Division of Health Services

Job Center / Human Services Building
8600 Sheridan Road, Suite 600

Kenosha, WI  53143-6515
Phone  (262) 605-6700

Fax:  (262) 605-6715

COUNTY OF KENOSHA

Kenosha County Board of Health
Tuesday, June 8, 2021

Kenosha County Job Center/Human Services Building
8600 Sheridan Road

In person meeting N2 Conference Room – 12:00 Noon

AGENDA

1. Call to Order, President
2. Approval of Minutes of May 11, 2021
3. Public Comments
4. President’s Comments
5. Corporation Counsel’s Report
6. Health Officer/Director’s Report

a. Short bio from members for website
b. Vaccination Strategy
c. Data
d. Funding
e. Schools/Events
f. Other Public Health Services Updates

7. Other Business as Allowed by Law
8. Closing Board Comments
9. Adjournment
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